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Dear families 

 

Re:  BBS Open Evening – Wednesday 4th October 

 

I would like to invite families to our Open Evening next Wednesday, where you will be able 

to walk around the school and get a feel for the exciting opportunities we have available at 

BBS. You will also be able to visit departments and talk to staff from department teams. Doors 

will be open from 5.30 - 8pm. 

 

There will be two talks from myself in the main hall at 6pm and 7pm. You will be able to walk 

around the school and visit the classrooms which will have department activities to take part 

in.  Students will be on hand to guide you and answer any questions you may have. 

 

Due to our exciting expansion project within our canteen, there is limited access to certain 

areas of the school until the new year. This does also mean that we will not be able to offer 

the usual morning tours during the school day following the Open Evening.  

 

To combat this, as part of our new and exciting transition programme, and extended offer 

to our cluster schools, there will be several opportunities for students to visit the school both 

during the school day and beyond throughout this academic year. This is a really exciting 

development as we look to cement our links with our primary schools to ensure that the 

transition to ‘Big School’ is as smooth and positive as it can be. 

 

I look forward to meeting you all on Wednesday and welcome you to our ambitious, proud, 

and caring community. 

 

Yours sincerely 

  

 

 

 

Ben Morgan   

Acting Principal  

 

 


